
Date: November 22, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I hope the school year has started successfully for all of you. As a parent/guardian of a student in
Albemarle Road Elementary, I am writing this letter to let you know that Albemarle Road
Elementary, has been designated as a targeted Support & Improvement-Consistently
Underperforming (TSI-CU) school by the North Carolina State Board of Education. ESSA
Section 1111(d)(2) stated that North Carolina had to identify schools for targeted support and
improvement. TSI-CU schools in North Carolina have student subgroup(s) that are consistently
underperforming.

This opportunity intends to improve educational outcomes for all students, close achievement
gaps, increase equity, and improve the quality of instruction.



Our students need to experience higher achievement levels, but it will require hard work on the
part of staff, students and families. Here are some strategies Albemarle Road Elementary will be
implementing:

●Targeted small group instruction
● Weekly MTSS meetings to identify students not meeting benchmark goals
● Weekly data meetings
● ILT Walkthroughs

Parent engagement is at the he�耀
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